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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER, 16-15
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Gretchen Marshall, Assistant Director


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
December 15, 2016
SUBJECT:
SOP Updates Required to Meet Federal Accreditation Requirements
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to inform staff of minor SOP updates, brought about as a result of the review completed by the Council on Accreditation (COA).  These updates are activities that are already occurring in most cases, and the language additions are meant to clarify the process for staff and clients.    
· SOP 12.16 Annual Re-Evaluation has been updated to include language regarding the requirement for R&C staff to obtain proof of valid driver’s license and liability insurance, at each annual re-evaluation, for all foster parents that drive; and 

· When Your Child is Removed From Your Care Guide For Parents has been updated to include language regarding acceptable and unacceptable types of discipline for children in foster care.  

If you have any questions regarding the content of this memorandum, please contact sarah.cooper@ky.gov via email, or by telephone at (502) 564-7635, ext. 3562.
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